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TO: ALL YEAR 2 PARENTS / CARERS 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
RE:  YEAR 2 TRIP - PAINSHILL PARK 
 
On Wednesday 7 May 2025, Year 2 will be visiting Painshill Park.  During the day the children will enjoy a variety of 
activities including the ‘Plant explorers’ experience - Take the life journey of a Painshill plant. Starting as tiny seeds, 
pupils use games to disperse, germinate and avoid hungry birds to grow into terrific trees. Using their imagination 
and new-found knowledge, pupils make a micro-garden. 
 
Following this, each class will be taken on a trail around the grounds, led by Boxgrove staff to enjoy the sights and 
sounds of Painshill.  
 
We will be travelling to Painshill Park by coach leaving school shortly after 9:00am and returning to school for 3:00pm.  
With the weather being somewhat unpredictable, children will need to wear school PE kit and trainers, with a warm 
coat or waterproof coat. All children will need a packed lunch for this trip, this should not contain any nuts, Nutella or 
peanut butter. If you require the School to provide one for your child, it MUST be booked (Choose the baguette 
option) on the ipay system by Wednesday 30 April 2025. If you are available to help with this trip, please let us know 
by completing the google form linked here.  
 
Teachers leading the trip:  
2T – Mrs Groom 
2W – Miss Warren  
2S – Mrs Sheath is unable to attend the trip but Mrs Gearing will be leading.  
 
In order to finance these activities, a voluntary contribution of £17.80 is requested.  Please pay by 28 April 2025 
using our online payment system at www.scopay.com/boxgrove. Pupils will not be excluded from the visit because 
parents are not in a position to contribute, but as we are not able to fund the activity in any other way it will be 
cancelled unless we cover costs. If you are experiencing financial difficulty, please refer to our Hardship Policy on 
the school website. 

 
Please notify the School Office by email if there have been any changes to the contact details or medical information 
on our records and authorised on the Parental Consent Form.   
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 
 

Rebecca Stacey      Joey Sheath 
Co-Headteacher      Year 2 

 
 

https://forms.gle/drNncnZFY3eqhSkX8
http://www.scopay.com/boxgrove

